
 
 

February 24, 2017 

Aiken County Community:  

What an exciting four weeks we have shared together across Aiken County! 

Nearly one month ago to the day, we embarked upon a series of town hall meetings designed for 
members of our leadership team to present valuable information on a variety of important topics 
in convenient locations across the District, and to receive valuable feedback from our community 
stakeholders. Across the length and breadth of Aiken County, we met with as many of you as 
possible. This effort – as evidenced by the more than 1,000 people who have attended the six 
meetings – was a success.    

Please accept my personal thanks and the utmost gratitude on behalf of our Leadership Team for 
your attendance and participation during our town hall meetings.  



As we look ahead to the remainder of our 2016-17 school year, your valuable feedback – both 
verbal and written – will continue to serve us for many weeks to come. Members of our Area 
Advisory Councils will work to summarize the data while assisting our District leadership team in 
creating a list of recommendations for board 


